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Message from the Guest Editors

This Special Issue aims to contribute to informing action
toward achieving corporate sustainability through
innovative and solution-oriented research articles, review
articles and case studies that elaborate on the linkages
between sustainability and the firm performance for
achieving business excellence. We call for original research
on the crossroads of corporate social responsibility, ESG
reporting, social performance, stakeholder management,
innovative social models, and firm performance. We intend
to provide new avenues to reflect and reimagine the
challenges, opportunities, and sustainable outcomes of
business practices in the light of the UNSDGs. Theoretical
and empirical contributions, either qualitative or
quantitative, are therefore welcome. 
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Researchers are most welcome to contribute original
research articles or comprehensive review papers for
consideration and publication in Journal of Risk and
Financial Management (JRFM), an on-line, open access
journal. JRFM adheres to rigorous peer-review as well as
editorial processes, and publishes high quality manuscripts
that address theoretical, practical and empirical issues in
analysing real life financial data. The goal of JRFM is to
enable rapid dissemination of high impact research to the
scientific community.
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